
CEPP Minutes
October 6, 2000

Present: Adam Abramowitz, Sandy Baum, John Berman, John Brueggeman,
Pat Fehling, Pat Oles, Lary Opitz, Phil Ortiz, David Peterson, Kelly
Sullivan

We will not meet on Monday, October 9.

We discussed the possibility of changing the meeting times to Friday,
but
did not reach a conclusion.

The committee discussed the optimal use of the October faculty meeting
and decided to attempt to engage the faculty in a discussion limited to
the
question of whether or not we should streamline the curriculum.  We
agreed to do this, since this is a questions that should be settled
before
specific proposals are entertained.

We agreed to post on our web site information about language enrollments

and other information on which CEPP deliberations were based.

The minutes of the October 2 meeting were approved.

Respectfully submitted,

Sandy Baum


